
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 1:29 PM 
To: principal@yaraschool.net 
Subject: UKG - H , My personal feedback 
 
Respected Principal,  
I hope and trust you are doing well during these turbulent times.  
I am extremely appreciative of the hard work and dedication of your institution towards 
keeping up your standards and imparting education through online platforms to children 
while they are forced to be at home due to the crisis we are facing.  
 
I would specifically like to show my appreciation towards Ms  Rukhsana ,who is my son's( 
Michael D'Souza's) mentor for UKG- H . I think she is doing a splendid job and working hard 
to deliver classes in a fun, interactive and disciplined manner. It's definitely not easy for 
teachers to leave home and offer their services to other children, while having to juggle 
between house and work. I am truly grateful for that extra effort from their side.  
 
In addition, I am very happy with the teachers allotted for my daughter too ,who is currently 
in 6 A and has recently shifted from new middle East international school. She enjoys her 
online sessions and finds the teachers friendly, disciplined and giving their very best  
education to the children in their respective subjects.  
 
Once again, my family and I would like to thank you wholeheartedly for your efforts and 
hard work especially during this time!.  
 
With best regards and warm wishes, 
Leena. 
 
 
 


